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Welcome to this issue of the Youth Parliamentarian — your monthly newsletter for
updates about the Youth Parliament of Manitoba. In this issue, you will find an
update on our Annual General Meeting, updates about our merchandise on sale,

and information about how you can stay involved.

YPM 102's Annual General Meeting



YPM had a productive Annual General Meeting on April 8, 2023, in the UWSA
Boardroom at the University of Winnipeg.

The meeting began with an inspiring opening address from YPM alum Karla
Atanacio, who shared her experience in civic engagement. Members then had the
opportunity to hear about the State of the Corporation from Premier Alexa Mucyo
Kayonga, followed by a presentation of the 2023 budget from Deputy Speaker

Josephine Zhao, and a Year-In-Review of 2022 from Speaker Jacob Harvey.

In addition to these presentations, YPM also passed amendments to its Bylaws,
Standing Orders, and Code of Conduct. These changes were recommended by the
Standing Orders and Bylaws Organizational Committee (SOBLOC), chaired by

House Leader Charlize Medina.



Overall, YPM had a successful AGM, with informative presentations and important

updates to its governing documents. You can find the updated governing documents

on our website.

Merchandise

Check out our merchandise on our website! All proceeds go towards YPM's
operations and financial aid, which will help us keep doing what we've done best for
the past 100 years: providing a place for as many Manitoban youth as possible to

engage with the issues of the generation and grow as leaders.

Here are the items we still have in stock:

The YPM history book, The Voices of Our Future

Fountain pen inscribed with "Youth Parliament of Manitoba"

Navy quarter-zip with YPM100 insignia

Assorted stickers

We're also happy to announce that our book stock is under 50%, so we encourage
those who would like a hard copy to add YPM's first-ever and only professionally

published book to their collection while they can.

Canada-wide shipping is available. Click the button below to check out the store:

Get in touch

If you have any comments about this newsletter or simply want to connect, feel free

to reply to this email and your message will come to me (Jacob). YPM is always



happy to hear from our alumni, supporters, and friends in the community.

You can also stay connected by following us on Instagram and Twitter, and liking our

page on Facebook. If you are receiving this email, you are on the Youth
Parliamentarian email list. However, if you know someone who is an alum of YPM

but isn't receiving these emails, please encourage them to join the mailing list!

Donate

YPM is an independent, non-partisan, non-denominational charity. We receive no
direct government funding for our operations and financial aid provisions, and rely
entirely on member registration fees and donations from individuals and
corporations. We are deeply appreciative of all donations, and thank all of our

donors for helping us empower and educate youth across Manitoba.

DONATE NOW

Youth Parliament of Manitoba Inc., PO Box 595 Stn Main, Winnipeg, MB R3C 2J3, Canada
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